Dr Edward Sumner |
Consultant Paediatric Anaesthetist

25" April 2003

LUCY CRAWFORD, DECEASED

Thank you for your letter of 22™ April with your report. 1 am most grateful to you for
all your assistance. I have sent a copy of your report to those concerned and I have
‘advised each that I will be holding an inquest. I would not anticipate the hearing will

take place until the autumn at the earliest.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely

JL LECKEY
H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

013-058d-348



